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Good morning, 

 

Oregon has already had Ranked Choice voting on the most recent ballot and voted 

against it by a large majority.  Please listen to the will of Oregonians and do not push 

through a bill that will override the choice that was presented to Oregon citizens, and 

opposed by the majority.  


